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Tour Summary 

The primary purpose of the tour was for members of the subcommittee to learn about the 
Department of Revenue Processing Center. The General Government Subcommittee and guests 
assembled at 955 Center Street, NE, Salem, Oregon 97301 where they were greeted by 
Department of Revenue staff: 

• Megan Denison, Personal Tax and Compliance Division Administrator, gave the Payment 
Center tour. 

• Koby McCorkle, Mail Processing Manager, gave the mail opening tour.  
• Chris Wytoski, Processing Center Manager, gave the Processing Center tour 
• Barbara Barnes, Imaging Manager, gave the Imaging/scanning tour 

For security and tax-payers data privacy reasons, attendees were required to sign a Secrecy 
Laws Certificate required by ORS 314.840 (3), 118.525 (6), 308.413 (3), and 321.684, no photos 
were taken, and no further details will be published. 
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